Wargo, Emily

From: Robert Vargas <robertandsonsdistributor@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 8:13 AM

To: Vazquez, Pamala

Cc: Morgan, Steve; Wargo, Emily

Subject: Re: FW: Request for Additional Information - Final Reminder - Robert and Sons Tires Corp., Permit
Application No. 385348-001-WT/02

Attachments: image004.jpg

HELLO THIS IS ROBERT !! | ALWAYS HAVE MY PHONE!! THE ONLY REQUEST THAT | NEED IS | AM DOING A LOAN TO GET
THE MONEY !! THE OTHER TWO WE HAVE AND WE SEND THE INFORMATION!!

1. FIRE DEPARMENT

2.NEWSPAPER!!

IS THERE IS SOMETHING ELSE THAT | NEED CALL ME PLEASE 939 630 1102

El mié., 18 de noviembre de 2020 2:22 p. m., Vazquez, Pamala <Pamala.Vazquez@dep.state.fl.us> escribid:

Good afternoon, Mr. Vargas- My name is Pamala Vazquez and | am the Permitting Program Administrator for the
Department of Environmental Protection’s Southwest District. | have tried to call you several times but received a
recording with no ability to leave a message. The number | am calling is: 939-630-1102.

It is my understanding that we have been attempting to finalize information needed to continue forward with your
waste tire processing facility application. We are now almost three weeks past the agreed upon deadline and have not
had success contacting you.

Please let me know if it is your intent at this time to withdraw your permit. Thank you very much, Pamala Vazquez

From: Wargo, Emily <Emily.Wargo@FloridaDEP.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:47 AM

To: robertandsonsdistributor@gmail.com

Cc: Susan <Susan@PelzEnvServices.com>; Morgan, Steve <Steve.Morgan@FloridaDEP.gov>; Vazquez, Pamala
<Pamala.Vazquez@dep.state.fl.us>; Boatwright, Kelley M. <Kelley.M.Boatwright@dep.state.fl.us>; Tafuni, Steven
<Steven.Tafuni@FloridaDEP.gov>

Subject: Request for Additional Information - Final Reminder - Robert and Sons Tires Corp., Permit Application No.
385348-001-WT/02

Mr. Vargas:



Please find attached the final reminder of the Department’s Request for Additional Information with regards to your
permit application for a waste tire processing facility. As stated in the attached letter, the final deadline to provide the
requested additional information is October 30, 2020.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Emily Wargo
Engineering Specialist 11
E Florida Department of Environmental

Protection

Southwest District

Emily.Wargo@FloridaDEP.gov

Office: 813-470-5942

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Electronic communications regarding state business are public records
available upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

b% Please consider the environment before printing this email.




